
 
Be sure to patronize our sponsors!  Tell them you saw them in the Rio One Newsletter! 

 

 
February Meeting 

Monday, February 17th 
6:30 PM - La Hacienda 

 
Join us for the “Death by Chocolate Murder Mystery”!  We 
will be opening this up for friends and family outside Rio-
One.  They must have a Village ID or Guest Pass.  Please 
bring your favorite white or dark chocolate dessert or 
appetizer to share.  Come join the fun if you dare!!!!  As 
always, BYOB and bring your new neighbors!   

 
Bocce is Back! 

Come join the fun!  Contact Carlos Olaguer. The group 
meets on Wednesdays at 10:30 at Chula Vista.  Come play 
or be a sub. 

Golf 

 
This is a great way to meet your neighbors!  The course for 
February will be announced at the meeting.  If you are 
interested in playing, send Sara Greemann an email 
(Saragreemann@yahoo.com) or text her at (317) 443-1033 
to sign up.  They’ll set you up with partners.  Remember – 
it’s $1 per person.   
 

JUGS 
 

JUGS (Just Us Girls lunch group) will meet on February 11 
at 1:00 PM at The Cotillion in Wildwood – fabulous 
desserts and the luncheon menu is pretty good too.  
Contact Peg Power or Doris Hoey if interested in attending.  
Contact information is on the Calendar. 

 

Membership 

 
Are you getting this newsletter and not yet a member of the 
Rio-One Social Club?  Dues are $5/person and can be paid 
at any meeting or dropped off at or sent to Doris Hoey’s at 
530 San Pedro Drive.  A membership form is available on the 
website.  Join us for lots of fun and entertainment! 

Name Tags 

 
If you are missing a name tag, please email Bob Drumm at 
bobdrumm@hotmail.com and identify your home state and 
the name you want used or sign-up for one at the 
next meeting.  

Facebook 

 
Don't forget to join us and like us on Facebook.  Check us 
out by clicking on this link RioOne.  Or search for the 
village of rio-one the villages fl. 

 

Website 

Have any corrections or additions for the website?  Just let 
Chris Janis know.  If you have pictures you want included, 
just email them to me! Website is rioone.weebly.com 

Welcoming Committee 
 

New Welcoming Committee is in place! Each member has a 
territory within the neighborhood.  Their main goal is to 
reach out and meet new neighbors and introduce them to 
Rio One. 

Pin Wheel Party 

This month’s Pin Wheel Party will be on February 7th at 
Kathy and John McKelvey’s at 515 San Pedro at  4:30 PM.  
BYOB, snacks and a chair!  

Did Anyone Pick-Up the Refreshment Bin? 

It is among the missing!  Please contact either Skip 
Mortimer (753-8161) or Sandy Opferman (259-5850) if you 
have it! 

 

February 2020 

Rio One Social 
Club 

 Where “Social” is our middle name! 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/765212973655352/

